Rosary on the Coast for Life and Faith

Rosary on the Coast for Life and Faith:

On Sunday 26 November 2017, the Feast of Christ the King, at 2:30pm, the Rosary on the
Coast Ireland invite us to go to the coasts of Ireland to pray the Rosary for the Preservation of
Faith and Family Life. There will also be a Holy Mass at 1pm in St Mary's Chapel Lane, Belfast
to launch the event. If you want to become a coastal organiser in the North, contact Precious
Life on 028 9027 8484 or log on to https://www.coastalrosaryireland.ie/ .
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